
 

 
29/11/24 Home Learning Class 3 

 
Time is driving on towards the festive season but that does not mean our learning is tailing off at all. We 

have been continuing to learn about forces and have been completing a narrative piece based on our 

book flotsam. We have been thinking in our RE about Christianity and why Christians take the actions that 

they do based on the sermon on the mount. We have oved on to fractions, decimals and percentages in 

maths and have continued to recap our four main operations of addition, subtraction, multiplication and 

division. We are also looking at the artist William Turner and are recreating some of his seascapes in 

preparation for creating our own. As always if you have any questions or queries then do get in contact.  

 

Mr Long 

Reading 

We expect the children to read 5 times a week – you can read to an adult (as it is always good to read 

aloud to practise your expression) or talk to your adult about what you have read. 

 

Spelling 

Below are spellings linked to their age group. They will not be tested in isolation. We will be looking at 

whether the children are using them accurately in their writing. 

Ready 

Difficult 

Important 

Potatoes 

Women  

Steady 

Different 

Impossible 

Increase 

Weight  

Go 

Convenience 

Hindrance 

Pronunciation 

Yacht  

Challenge 

Controversy 

Harass 

Programme  

Vehicle  

 


